
 

Association & Activities 2016-17 

CSAT – The Computer Science and Engineering Students’ Association of TIST 
CSAT is an active body comprising of the entire faculty and students of the Computer Science 
and Engineering Department. CSAT was inaugurated on 11th March 2005 by Prof. Jyothi John, 
Principal, Model Engineering College, Thrikkakara. The association takes initiative for the 
conduct of various technical sessions, workshops, seminars, inter/intra collegiate 
competitions etc. throughout the academic year to expose the students to the latest 
developments in the computer world and enhance their knowledge and awareness in the 
latest fields of computing. CSAT publishes biannual technical newsletter ‘Tech-E-Bytes’ for 
providing the students with a quick overview of the cutting-edge technologies in Computer 
Science. Our annual newsletter ‘Darpan’ gives a detailed report on the association activities 
and the glorious achievements of students and faculty. 
Asst. Professor Leda Kamal and Asst. Prof. Abin Oommen Philip serve as the faculty 
coordinators. Ms. Sahana M Sherief of 2014-’18 batch  serves as the Secretary and Mr. 
Arjun Menon of 2015-’19 batch serves as the joint secretary of the association. 
 
CSAT Association Inauguration & Activities 2016-‘17 
 

 
 
CSAT & CSI TIST student branch activities 2017-’18 was inaugurated by Dr. M V RAJESH 
MALIYECKAL, Head of Dept. of ECE, College of Engineering, Poonjar [Hon. Secretary, IETE 
Kochi,  Chair, Inter Society Activities, IEEE Kochi & Immediate Past Chairman, CSI Cochin 
Chapter] on 18th August 2017. 
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Darpan 2017 – Annual Newsletter Release 

 
SOCIAL COMMITMENT & EMPOWERMENT ACTIVITIES: 
 
DISTRIBUTION OF INK PENS FOR PROMOTING ECO-FRIENDLINESS 
When it comes to protecting the environment, even the impact of a small bit of plastic used 
to make a ball pen can make a difference; also, the reality is that most ball pens are thrown 
away at the first sign of trouble or just lost after a single use thereby increasing the plastic 
waste. The Dept. of CSE of Toc H Institute of Science and Technology, in association with 
‘Kakkoor Grameena Vayanasala’, distributed ink pens to school students, as a first step 
towards eco-friendliness. The event on 3rd June 2017 was inaugurated by Sri. K M Gopi, 
Secretary, Muvattupuzha Taluk Library Council. Assoc. Prof. Sreela Sreedhar, HOD-CSE 
attended the event. 
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SOCIAL OUTREACH PROGRAM AT SCHOOL: 
 

Yadev Jayachandran of 2016-’20 batch of the Dept. of CSE had taken an motivational session 
for students at Infant Jesus Public School, North Paravur on 22nd July 2017 to enhance their 
passion for technology. The topic was ‘Trends in Information Technology’, which gave an 
overview of latest technologies and guided the interested students regarding how they can 
start with.  

 

 
CYBER SECURITY AWARENESS IN SCHOOLS: 
 
Asst. Prof. Panchami V, Asst. Prof. Abin Philip and Mr. Yadev Jayachandran of 2016-’20 batch 
of the Dept. of CSE had taken Cyber Security Awareness sessions for students at St. John’s 
High School, Vadakara and Govt. Higher Secondary School, Mannathoor. This is conducted 
in association with Kerala Police. 

 


